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Business

#1-26

• �Implement a 
harmonised and 
fit-for-purpose tax 
system

• �Remove 
unnecessary 
regulatory burden

• �Drive economic 
development 

• �Support Victorian 
based businesses 
to start, operate 
and grow  

• �Build capacity and 
capability in 
advanced 
manufacturing 

• �Simplify Victoria’s 
industrial relations 
system 

Skilled

#27-51

• �Prepare students  
for future careers 

• �Increase on-
the-job training 
opportunities

• �Promote 
customised skills 
development and 
lifelong learning

• �Support access 
to education and 
training

• �Identify and 
address current 
and future skills 
shortages

• �Match visa 
requirements 
and processes to 
Victoria’s skills 
needs

Sustainable

#52-78

• �Establish Victoria 
as a world leader in 
the decarbonised 
economy 

• �Encourage all 
Victorians to be 
sustainable

• �Provide clear 
government 
leadership

• �Develop a circular 
economy

• �Support healthy 
air, water and land 
ecosystems

• �Mitigate the impact 
of climate change 
on communities

Wellbeing

#79-90

• �Promote a 
wellbeing economy 
approach 

• �Provide world-class 
health and social 
care systems and 
services

• �Elevate prevention 
in Victoria’s health 
and social care

Inclusive

#91-117

• �Increase workforce 
participation 

• �Increase diversity 
and community 
engagement in 
decision making

• �Support self-
determination by 
Victorian Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait 
Islander individuals 
and communities

• �Foster a culture of 
respect, kindness 
and compassion

• �Welcome 
international 
students and 
migrants

• �Cultivate 
community 
connection and 
cohesion

Most liveable

#118-131

• �Solve the housing 
crisis

• �Improve the 
prosperity of 
Regional Victoria

• �Increase the 
amenity of 
neighbourhoods

• �Ensure Victoria is  
a safe place to live 
and visit

Innovative

#132-146

• �Increase the rate of 
commercialisation 
of Victorian 
intellectual 
property

• �Cultivate a strong 
entrepreneurial 
ecosystem

• �Embed 
entrepreneurialism 
in education and 
training

Globally 
competitive

#147-159

• �Attract international 
businesses and 
talent

• �Support Victorian 
businesses 
to expand 
internationally

• �Establish Victoria 
as a global exporter 
in a broader range 
of industries

• �Foster international 
connections

Experience

#160-176

• �Foster a world-
leading experience 
economy

• �Develop a diverse 
events calendar

• �Build Melbourne’s 
reputation as 
a cultural and 
creative capital

• �Ensure events and 
experiences are 
accessible to all

Connected

#177-189

• �Reduce the digital 
divide

• �Increase public 
mobility across 
Victoria

• �Improve the 
planning and 
delivery of essential 
services

• �Improve transport 
and freight 
connections


